
BME student, Michelle LEE, has been awarded with the Hong Kong Life Sciences 
Scholarship Award 2024/25 by the Hong Kong Life Sciences Society (HKLSS).  

 

 
 

The Hong Kong Life Sciences Scholarship Awards aim to inspire exceptional 
undergraduate students to pursue programs in life sciences or biomedical sciences at 
UGC-funded institutions in Hong Kong. The benefits of the award include:  

• A scholarship of HK$50,000. 

• Access to the Society’s Mentorship Scheme; and 



• Priority in enrolling on the Society’s Summer Internship Program in Hong Kong, 
Shenzhen or Shanghai 

 

 



 

 


